
Tweenies St. Patricks and Easter learning event 


 19th of March 2024


Tweenies carried out a learning event which took place on Tuesday the 19th of 
March 2024. We celebrated St. Patricks day alongside Easter fun and learning 
activities! The activities included decorating Easter eggs with different 
materials, malleable play, some fun St. Patricks  
bookmark making in the mark making area and  
exploring in the Easter scenery with different sensory 
materials. The children enjoyed counting eggs in the  
basket and exploring in the Spring/Easter sand area. 
 
We then had a teddy bears picnic outdoors which 
the children enjoyed whilst exploring in the sun!


We would like to thank all Parents/Carers who had  
attended the learning event and being part of the 
special day. We can’t wait for the next learning event!


